
 
 
 
 

To: All homeowners 
Date: November 4, 2024 
Re: Cable termination information 
  
Dear homeowners, 
  
We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding our community’s cable service.  As 
announced in our meeting on September 4, 2024, our contract with Comcast/Xfinity will be discontinued 
as of November 28, 2024.  We understand this may cause inconvenience and are trying to provide you 
with as much advance information as is available to us.  You should have received a welcome email or 
letter from Xfinity with details on setting up a new account.  If not, please call them (855-870-1311) or 
visit their location at 2616 S. Voss Road. 
  
Please note that you are not obligated to choose Xfinity and can pursue alternative options. 
  
If you have any questions or need additional information on the process, please do not hesitate to contact 
our office at 713-783-9043 or email us at office@briargrovedrive.com. 
  
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this transition. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Board of Managers 
  
 

mailto:office@briargrovedrive.com

